
PUNJAB STATE ELECTRICITY REGULATORY COMMISSION 

SCO 220-21, SECTOR – 34-A, CHANDIGARH 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

1. Notice is hereby given to all that the Punjab State Power Corporation 
Limited (PSPCL) has filed petition (No. 13 of 2015) before the Commission 
regarding recovery due to payment of additional levy as per Hon’ble 
Supreme Court order dated 24.09.2014.  

2. The petition is available on the website of the Commission at the address 
‘www.pserc.nic.in’ and can be downloaded there-from.  

3. Objections/Comments together with supporting material may be filed with 
the Secretary, Punjab State Electricity Regulatory Commission at the 
address mentioned above in person or through Registered Post, so as to 
reach him up to 15.05.2015. Copy of the same must also be sent to Chief 
Engineer/ARR & TR, PSPCL, F-4, Shakti Vihar, Patiala and proof of service 
of the same must be enclosed with the filing made to Secretary, Punjab 
State Electricity Regulatory Commission.  

4. The objections to the Commission should be filed in ten copies and carry full 
name and postal address of the person sending the objection. If the 
objection is filed on behalf of any organization or any class of consumers, it 
should be so mentioned. It may also be specifically mentioned if the objector 
also wants to be heard in person.  

5. Public hearing in the matter will be held on 21.05.2015 at 11.30 A.M in the 
commission’s office. 

 

SECRETARY  
 

Click here for Petition 

http://www.pserc.nic.in/pages/Pet-13-2015-683-Penalty-coal-mine.pdf

